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We’re Here to Serve You! 

Worried about national immigration policies and 
your County services? 

Your eligibility for  
services has not 

changed. 

You and your family can 
continue to receive  

services here. 

California law limits cooperation 
with federal immigration officers.  

The County is not obligated to 
voluntarily provide information or 
help ICE agents with their work. 

Our community is 
committed to being a 

safe place for everyone. 

The County of Sonoma is 
committed to our tradition of 
creating an inclusive, safe 
and welcoming space for 
everyone who walks through 
our doors. 

Scan the QR code or visit 
sonomacounty.ca.gov/ 
immigrant support for more. 




